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PROJECT UPDATE   A Review of MSA Projects in Your Community  
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Jim Holz, AICP 
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DATE: 

December 2, 2024 

 
 
 
 

 
 
COMMUNITY CHANGE GRANT – PROJECT #08884014 

 

The application has been submitted and we are awaiting a response from EPA. 
 

BRIC FUNDING – PROJECT #08884015 

 

Soil borings and preliminary geotechnical report have been completed. Additional survey was 
collected the week of 11/25/2024. These are being incorporated into the design. 
 
The meeting with Iowa Homeland Security and the City was 11/6 and provided good insight into 
the process and schedule for the BRIC application. 
 
Based on conversations with IaDNR and IDALS, and their desire to help fund the project, we are 
looking into adding water quality features to the pond design so that additional funding can be 
available to cover the local portion of the BRIC funding. The design and H&H modeling are 
underway to include constructed wetlands to maximize detention, balance grading, and achieve 
water quality results. 

 
RAIL YARD BROWNFIELD  
 

Eocene has provided a draft report to Dylan and anticipate finalizing that report prior to the holiday 
break. 


